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City of Cosmopolis is committed to ensuring digital
accessibility for individuals with disabilities. We want
anyone who visits our website to feel welcome and find the
experience rewarding. We are committed to continually
improving the experience for everyone by and applying the
relevant standards.

What compliance are we trying to
achieve?

To help us make the cosmopoliswa.gov website a positive
place for everyone, we've been using the Web Content
Accessibility Guidelines (WCAG) 2.1. WCAG is the
international standard guidelines that explain how to make
web content more accessible to individuals with disabilities
and user friendly for anyone.

The WCAG guidelines have three levels of accessibility (A,
AA, and AAA). We've chosen Level AA (the most accepted)
as the target for the cosmopoliswa.gov website. At this
moment, the website is partially conformant.



https://cosmopoliswa.gov/
https://www.accessi.org/wcag

How are we doing in terms of
compliance?

We are working hard on the City of Cosmopolis website and
believe we can achieve Level AA accessibility. We regularly
monitor the website to achieve and maintain accessibility,
but users may experience some issues despite our best
efforts. If you do find any accessibility issues, please get in
touch.

Reach out to us

Did you enjoy your experience on the City of Cosmopolis
website?, or you had trouble with any part of it?, Please
reach out to us. We'd like to know how we can better your
experience. Please get in touch in any of the following ways:

Please email us at info@cosmopoliswa.gov
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